
GOVERNMENT OF BERMUDA
Ministry of Public Works

Department of Works and Engineering

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 

Financial Valuation of 
Western Water Infrastructure Assets

Proposals are invited from experienced companies for the above 

valuation of the Government potable water infrastructure in the 

the Bermuda Government Procurement website (www.opmp.gov.
bm), under Procurement Notices.

Completed Proposals must be returned no later than 3:00 p.m., 
Friday, 2 October 2015. Late submissions will be returned 
unopened.

Harris at kharris@mason.bm for further details. 


